
 

Wesley’s Christmas and Holiday 
Program 

From now until Wednesday, December 14th, 
we will be collecting donations of new, 
unwrapped toys and gifts, as well as non-
perishable food items.  These items will be 
donated to Wesley’s Christmas and Holiday 
Program which provides food and gifts to 
adults, teens, children, families, newcomers 
and seniors. 

Please have your child bring donations to 
their classroom by Wednesday, December 
14th. 

 

Thank you very much!! 

 


